
 

 

Development Schedule 

 

 

The developer has completed the environmental review and has acquired the 

tentative map and development agreement for the 182 unit project. 

 

The project retains a total of 182 units.    The project currently has allocation for 165 

units.  [80 for fiscal 2017-18 and 85 for fiscal 2018-19]  The request is to acquire an 

additional 17 allocations to build out.   The applicant would like to construct the 

balance of the project as follows:    

 

- 17 units in fiscal year 2018-2019   

 

 

  


